
New Parks & Rec Connect Site Coming Soon!

The St. Petersburg Parks and Recreation Department is excited to
announce the launch of an updated recreation management software
system. Many exciting changes will start taking place in the months to
come. This updated software system will include a completely redesigned

Parks & Rec Connect site that will provide online registration and payments for
activities and camps with no additional convenience fees.

Additionally, through Parks & Rec Connect, customers will be able to login online
and request reservations for facilities such as rooms, gymnasiums, and picnic
shelters. During this transition process, all rental payments will need to be paid in
full at the time the request is made. Once the new software is fully operational,
payment plans will be available again. We apologize for this inconvenience, but we
are looking forward to the many benefits that the new system will offer to our
community.

Stay tuned for more updates regarding the new system on our website at
www.stpeteparksrec.org/news. 

Stay Connected!

http://www.stpeteparksrec.org/news
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https://twitter.com/StPeteParksRec
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